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A NOTE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Thanksgiving is a time of cheerful celebrations, yet also a time of reflection. As

Thanksgiving has now come and gone, I have so much to be thankful for, but one

especially is the blessings I feel every time I walk through the doors at Mount Vernon

Towers. I am thankful to be a part of the great community in which we are.

I wish our Mount Vernon Towers family, friends, and staff a wonderful and joyful Holiday

Season..

Rita Maione

Executive Director

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION FUND

Thank you very much to those who have contributed to the

annual employee fund. Most of you know this is a voluntary

program for residents and owners to express appreciation at the year's end.

Employees are not allowed to take tips

during the year because Mount Vernon Towers is your home, and

you are not expected to feel obligated to tip for various

services you are provided. However, if you are inclined, a

contribution to the employee fund is greatly appreciated by the

non-management staff here at the Towers. It is not easy to

express how much it means to the employees. It allows them to

do their Christmas shopping and relieves some of the monetary

stress that some feel during the holidays. If you haven't

contributed but would like to, we will take donations up until the

14th of December and distribute the funds to the employees at

their annual employee appreciation party.

Again, thank you so much for taking care of our

hard-working staff.




























